Health and Social Care Committee Human Transplantation (Wales) Bill HT(Ind)96 - **Bernie O'Hanlon**

Dear Sir,

I hope you will consider asking people first through voting how they feel about automatically donating their organs.

I think organ donation is a great idea and perhaps doctors could help in asking their patients if they would like to enroll on a list.

I think this would be better than going ahead without infringing on the human rights of the people of Wales.

It is this very action of automatically opting people in that annoys them because they havent been asked.

If asked, you may find that people would gladly offer their organs to help save another and perhaps offer even more such as the donation of their body to science.

I hope you will take my oponion into consideration vefore your next course of action.

7 - 1 - 1	,	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
Regards,			

Bernie O' Hanlon.